W.W.A.R.A 16541 Redmond Way PMB 243 Redmond, WA, 98052

Mr. Chairman:

The Financial Review Committee met at the Covington library, on February 11, 2006, at 10 AM, to conduct a review of the 2005 WWARA financial records. This was an open meeting. The following were present;

1.	Mark McClain, N6OBY	Outgoing Secretary
2.	Roger Hansen, W6TOZ	Treasure
3.	Steve Szombathy, W7UDI	New Secretary/Committee Member
4.	Bill Balzarini, KL7BB	Board Member #1/Committee Member
5.	Daniel Stevens, KL7WM	Member at Large/Committee Chair

The committee reviewed the Financial Records, Bank Statements, Deposit slips, QuickBooks records and information tracking systems. No discrepancies were found. Respectfully,

Daniel Stevens, KL7WM Financial Review Committee Chairman